

Name Address

Bachelor of Individualized Study

4400 University Drive, MS 5A9, Fairfax, Virginia 22030 Phone: 703-993-4556; Fax: 703-993-9476

Alumni Survey

Congratulations on completing your BIS degree! We would like to stay in touch with our graduates and invite you to support the BIS program. Please complete this form letting us know your post-Mason email address and ways in which you might be interested in helping BIS. Thank you.

Which of the following activities might interest you as a BIS graduate (check all that apply):	
Sharing Your BIS Story: Speaking/Presentations Visit BIS 300 to talk to new BIS students Visit BIS 390 or 490 to discuss the research process Attend Information Sessions to talk with prospective students	Alumni Events and Writing ☐ Coordinate a BIS alumni event ☐ Write an article for our alumni newsletter: The BIS Connector ☐ Organize a career network for current students and alumni
Advising/Career Support	<u>Fundraising</u>
 Provide online or in person advice to current students Offer career and networking advice to current students 	 Participate in planning and implementing an alumni fundraising drive Donate funds to support student scholarships
Other Please list other ideas you have for alumni involvement in BIS.	